
Early Years Newsletter 19th October 2024
This week we have been reading the Little Red Hen and finding out about being a good 
friend.  We learnt that helping others is being kind and it makes us feel good.  Our 
emotion this week was 'scared' we talked about how this feels and what it looks like and 
talked about how some people are scared of something that someone else is not like 
snakes and spiders. We enjoyed our PE session this week moving in different ways and 
working in pairs to shadow movements.  In the creative area we have threaded leaf 
shapes to develop our fine motor skills and in the Investigation area we have been 
exploring the Autumn objects to create different patterns.  We have been proud of the 
children in phonics this week with the children becoming more confident with blending 
sounds together to say the words.  Our handwriting is also improving and we have had 
some good self portraits drawn this week.   In Maths we have been learning about one 
less and telling each other first, then ana now stories.  

Just a reminder, the 
school gates close at 
8:30am to ensure the 
children are in school 
ready to make the most 
of their day.

We have lots of fun like in the 
image and occasionally we need to 
get changed.  Please remember to 
bring a spare change of clothes in 
your child's bag just incase!

If you have any old 
puzzles you would like 
to donate we would be 
very grateful.

Thank you 



Scan here to listen to a 
bedtime story! 

Some activities you could try at home with your child this week:

• Have a go at baking some bread.
• Can you write your name?
• See if you can make some shadow puppets in a dark room.
• As you walk up the stairs count one more each time.

This week we have learnt our new sounds, 
please click on the links to see videos of how 
to say the sounds.

n https://tinyurl.com/5avz266v

p https://tinyurl.com/3e8e4bue

g https://tinyurl.com/3fnftjm4

o https://tinyurl.com/3nrwb75w

c https://tinyurl.com/3anh4hxn

Fred Games
We are learning to blend 
sounds together to help us 
with our phonics, here is a 
game you can play:
https://tinyurl.com/yc56

5d34

This week our emotion is 'Scared'

We have been learning some exercises to help us to 
regulate our behaviour.  Here are two exercises we 
have learnt.
https://tinyurl.com/42dybd35

Words we are 
learning…

Noisy
Lazy
Hen

Selfish
Taller

https://shorturl.at/wzY08

Link and QR for Little Red Hen

https://t.ly/0INmQ
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